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Woodland Community College 
Student Learning Outcomes 

Minutes of the April 26, 2018 meeting 
 
Present:  C. Howerton (Coordinator), B. Asmus, M. Chahal, A. Konuwa, S. Martinez, A. 

Miller, J. Shah, S. Touchman 
Absent:     E. Spears, Vacant (Student Rep.)  
Guest(s):   
  
 
1. Agenda Item:  Announcements/Check-in 

 Committee Effectiveness survey is due by the end of the month. The link to the 

survey was sent to the committee and available on the agenda for this meeting. 

 The new edition of The SLO Lane was distributed. Hard copies will be shared 

with the Board of Trustees, and the electronic version has been uploaded to our 

website. 

 Howerton created a new link off the SLO website that list our iSLOs. Although 

this information was online under the research and planning website, it will now 

be accessible directly from our SLO website. 

 The Research and Planning website has been updated. Our updated SLO 

website has been linked. 

 Next meeting (5/10) will be the final meeting for the SLO standing committee. 

Next semester (Fall 2019) SLO will have a taskgroup that will report to PIE. 

Meeting for the taskgroup will be held as needed and dictated by the work of PIE. 

 

2. Approval of Agenda and Minutes 

 4-26-18 Agenda – Approved 

 3-22-18 Minutes- Approved 

NEXT STEP: Howerton will update the website to include the updated and 
approved documents 
 

3. Accreditation 

 Drafts are still under review and with revisions being made.  It is asked that all of 

WCC’s campus community review the draft and provide any input.  

 

NEXT STEPS: Additional updates at the next meeting 

 

4. SLO Development. 

 iSLOs – results were shared from the pilot with next steps. This data will be 

stored on the new Planning and Institutional Research page 

 pSLO mapping was shared. This document will be finalized and formatted so that 

it can be easily viewed from the websites 

 PIE – as mentioned earlier the SLO committee will cease after our next meeting, 

and current members will be part of the taskforce working under WCC PIE 

committee as needed and instructed. 

 

 

5. NEXT Meeting – we will review our goals at the next and final meeting for SPRING 

2018 


